News

564 miles and 5 performances in 50 hours – The TLU Wind Ensemble will leave TLU this morning to travel to the Dallas-Fort Worth Metroplex for its 2009 Spring Tour. Under the direction of Beth Bronk, assistant professor of music, the band will perform today at Pflugerville High School and tonight at Advent Lutheran Church in Arlington.

Tomorrow, the 57-piece Wind Ensemble will present an outreach performance for the Dallas VA North Health Care Clinic, a concert at Summit High School in Arlington, and a performance at Calvary Lutheran Church in Richland Hills tomorrow night.
The tour program includes a variety of music, ranging from “Toccata, Adagio, and Fugue” by Johann Sebatian Bach to “God of Our Fathers” by George Warren to “Wild Nights,” by Frank Ticheli.  The program also includes “America from West Side Story” by Leonard Bernstein, “Seventy-Six Trombones” by Meredith Willson, and “The Stars and Stripes Forever” by John Philip Sousa. 

Science seminars include “End of the World” – Dr. Judy Hoffmann, assistant professor of geography, will present a biology seminar entitled "Life at the End of the World" on Friday, April 3 at 1 p.m. in Moody Science 101.  Dr. Hoffmann will share photos and information about her trip to the ends of South America.  She will talk about the flora and fauna of a sub-Antarctic forest, the Perito Moreno Glacier and other wonders of Patagonia.  Everyone is welcome to attend.

Chemistry Seminar – Laura Mueller ’05 will present a seminar at 2 p.m. Friday, April 3 in Moody Science 303.  The title of her talk is “Introduction to Atom Transfer Radical Polymerization: From Mechanism to Materials."  Mueller is currently a Ph.D. candidate at Carnegie-Mellon University in Pittsburg. 

Hellos and Good-byes
Welcome to Louis Orth, assistant football coach and Brent Jolly, patrol officer, who both joined TLU on April 1.

Miscellaneous

The family of Richard Sotelo, TLU custodian, is holding a benefit fundraiser to help offset expenses from his recent liver transplant. Chicken barbecue plates will be sold for $5 each on Saturday, April 4. Plates may be picked up at the TLU Maintenance shop between noon and 1 p.m. or at 2236 Stoneligh Dr. in New Braunfels between 11 a.m. and 5 p.m.  To purchase tickets or for more details, contact Kathy Hewell at ext. 8152 or at khewell@tlu.edu. 

Thank you - I would like to take this opportunity to say thank you to everyone who made my 25th anniversary so memorable.  Thank you for all the beautiful flowers, gifts and to everyone that came by and made my day so special.  I would also like to thank all my co-workers, TLU faculty/staff and students for making TLU a great place to work.

- Erma Davila

Lost Ring Found!  Last week an announcement was made concerning a lost engagement ring.  It's been found!  Thanks to all!

